ST JOHN XXIIl COUNCIL 7159
OF THE
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
PO Box 31953

PHOENIX AZ 85046
JOHNXXIIICOUNCIL@GMAIL.COM

June 4, 2019

Tom Kalisz

Arizona Knights of Columbus

14175 W Indian School Rd Ste B4-626
Goodyear AZ 85395-8369

Worthy State Deputy Kalisz,

I wanted to personally write to you and thank the Arizona Knights of Columbus for the
generosity you have shown to our home parish, St, Joseph’s, after our recent fire. Our
pastor is already meeting with the Diocese to begin planning our new church building.

In the meantime, donations like yours remind us that while may call a building “our
church”, the real church we belong to is built by acts of generosity like the actions of the
Arizona Knights of Columbus. Thanks again and God bless.

Sincerely
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Dennis Mudd
Grand Knight

Cc Frank Atherton, District Deputy



